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Ramp from Eastgate Blvd. to Ohio 32 closed
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UNION TWP. — The ramp from northbound Eastgate Boulevard to westbound Ohio 32 in Union Township
was closed July 9.

Traffic is being detoured to Old Ohio 74 and then to Ohio 32, according to a press release from the
Clermont County Engineer’s Office.

The closure was made to reconstruct the westbound ramp and construct new ramp access between
westbound Ohio 32 and Eastgate North Drive, the release said.

The new ramp connections on Eastgate North Drive are scheduled to open Aug. 9, barring
weather-related delays, the release said.

“Along with the other changes taking place in the Eastgate area, the improvements to the (Ohio) 32
access ramps will improve safety, reduce congestion and support better traffic flow through the area,” said
Craig Stephenson, deputy engineer for the Clermont County Engineer’s Office.
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